
Dundee Community School
Review of Extended COVID-19 Learning Plan

Previous Extended Learning COVID-19 Learning Plan

Agenda:
● Reconfirm how instruction is going to be delivered during the 2022-2023 school year.
● Public comments from parents and/or guardians on the Extended Learning Plan.

Reconfirmation Meeting for: October 10, 2022

Instructional Delivery Method:

PreK - 12th Grade
_X_ In-Person
____  Hybrid
____  Virtual-Live Synchronous
____  Virtual-Asynchronous
____  Hard Copy Materials
____  Other

For the 2022-2023 school year, Dundee Community Schools will solely provide in-person instruction to our
population in grades Pre-K through 8th grade. Students who miss school due to illness will have the
opportunity to make up the work according to handbook policies, which may include completing tasks
online or via materials picked up from school. Dundee Community Schools does have a small number of
students who are elected to learn virtually for the 2022-2023 school year, but this learning mode is not a
result of the COVID-19 pandemic.

Dundee Community Schools will continue to hold high expectations for student achievement and will
continue to work toward closing any gaps in learning that may have occurred because of the pandemic.
We continue to work on relevance, rigor, and relationships as well to enhance the learning experience for
all students.

Face Covering Protocols:

Dundee Community Schools will support staff and students’ discretion on whether to wear a face-covering
and those who choose not to, with the exception of staff and/or students that test positive for COVID-19.

Cleaning Protocols:

Dundee Community Schools and Auxillio will ensure that high-level disinfection practices will continue
during the 2022-2023 school year.

Athletics:

Dundee Community Schools will align all athletic programs and protocols to the approved Michigan High
School Athletic Association (MHSAA) guidelines.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1mVsb_CMVN5fhaiLCBfjWXO-b6KWk11wFwM7pzgiOr2Y/edit?usp=sharing


Screening Protocols:

Parents/Guardians should conduct a daily student wellness check prior to sending students to school.
Students should not be sent to school if they are sick.

Students exhibiting the following symptoms that are new or different/worse from their baseline of any
chronic illness shall remain home until the student is symptom free for 24 hours without the aid of
medication.

● Severely Ill (lethargic or less responsive, difficulty breathing)
● Fever (temperature over 100.4℉) or feeling feverish/chills
● Cough, shortness of breath
● Sore throat
● Runny or stuffy nose (congestion)
● Muscle or body aches
● Headaches
● Fatigue
● Vomitting
● Diarrheah
● Abdominal pain
● Rash with fever
● Wearing skin sores that cannot be covered
● New loss of taste or smell

COVID-19 Testing and Quarantining Protocols:

Students and staff vaccinations are not required. For the 2022-2023 school year, Dundee Community
Schools will not be conducting contact tracing or imposing quarantine rules.

Visitor and Volunteer Protocols:

Visitor and volunteer protocols will revert to pre-pandemic policies as outlined in building handbooks.

Student Transportation:

Normal transportation operations will occur.

Document Public Comments (following 10/10/2022 Board of Education Meeting):

Should protocols become mandated by national, state, or local health officials,
Dundee Community Schools will notify the public immediately of these changes.


